CYPRESS BASIN TEXAS MASTER NATURALIST MEETING MINUTES 
September 14, 2010
Call to Order:  Meeting was called to order by President, Ted Barrow at 6:30pm at the Multi-Purpose Transportation Building in Jefferson, Texas. Fourteen members were present.

Previous Meeting Minutes:   Minutes from the previous meeting were read and approved with a motion from Ted Barrow and approved by Matt Honea..
General Items Discussed:  
1. The dedication of the historical marker for the Caddo Lake Wildlife Refuge will be September 25, 2010, and Leta Kay has asked for volunteers.  However, there does not seem to be a lot for us to do.  Rosanna stated that there will be a planting bed that we might be able to plant. 
2. TXDOT will ready the planting beds for sowing wildflower seed at Hwy. 43 and Spur 449.  Volunteers will be needed to plant the wildflower seed.

3. Ted updated the chapter on the project of the raised planting gardens at the Karnack Elementary School. The beds are planted and will need volunteers to help maintain them.
4. On Saturday, October 16, there will be a Basic Outdoor Skills workshop at Caddo State Park.  If you are able to help with this, let Ted know.  250 children are expected to be there.
5. Vanessa has raffle tickets for our booth at the Marion County Fair.  We need to sell the tickets to raise money for the Chapter.

6. Ted re-emphasized that it is time to nominate or to volunteer for new Chapter officers for the next year.  Please let Ted know if you are interested.

A video from last year’s state convention was presented.  John Davis made the presentation that emphasized the importance and impact that the TMN program has made in Texas since 1993.

Following the presentation, the meeting was adjourned.  The next scheduled meeting will be October 12, 2010.
Respectful submitted,

Sue Simmons, Secretary
